

## **Warren Consolidated Schools**

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

**ADMINISTRATION BUILDING** 

31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586 825 2400 **Board of Education** 

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Vice President I. Susan Kattula, Secretary Brian White, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Carl Weckerle, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

February 15, 2018

Dear WCS Community,

In light of the tragic school event in South Florida yesterday, I felt compelled to share with you our continued commitment to security and crisis management in all of our schools and facilities. The safety of our students, staff, and visitors is our number one priority at all times.

The WCS Office of Security and Crisis Management maintains crisis management plans in partnership with our local police and fire departments, the Macomb Intermediate School District, and county emergency management professionals. These plans include numerous drill and training exercises throughout the year with our staff and administrative teams to address a variety of situations, which can range from a simple fire drill to a more complex shelter in place drill.

Most important, the best practice for ALL of us is to encourage our children to share difficult information about other students with the adults in their lives, whether a parent, teacher, coach, principal, or support staff member. Likewise, if you see something in the district that is concerning, please notify your child's principal or call our Director of Security & Crisis Management Brent Bott at 586-698-4110.

With the support of our Board of Education, the safety of everyone through effective security practices remains our top priority.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernos, Ph.D.

Superintendent



